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Quick feedback on Rain Forest Parkway speed bumps

Taylor Shelton <taylor.shelton@como.gov>

Geoff Gunnell <geoffg200@gmail.com> Tue, May 15, 2018 at 4:34 PM
To: Taylor.Shelton@como.gov

Thanks for a great presentation last night! | don’t have time to do more than attached right now, hope this helps!

Geoff Gunnell, 4006 Iguana, 999-7765

@ Proposed speed bumps on Rain Forest Parkway between Providence and Range Line.pdf
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=9c160ca7cb&jsver=GAFHaMvshdw.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180506.06_p7&view=pt&msg=16365b9bb3e97e62&search=inbox&s
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